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Caring for your Hearing Aid
It is important to look after the hearing aid in order for it to work optimally.  The following links will help to explain how to maintain your hearing aid.  

It is important to replace the tubing in the hearing aid at least every six months or when it begins to harden otherwise this will affect the sound quality produced.  This link will give step by step instructions how to retube your hearing aid.  Additional information on cleaning the earmould and retubing the hearing aid has been provided by BATOD.

For further advice please contact the Sensory Service via phone:  028 25 661 258 or email:  sensoryservice@eani.org.uk 
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